From: d martinez

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano SVRA

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 12:31:09 PM

As a Central Coast Native I want you to know my input on this issue. Let me
start by saying that the Oceano Dunes has been a family tradition for going on 4
generations now. We celebrate birthdays, anniversary's and even Celebrations
of life out in the dunes.

Before you shut it down it is your personal responsibility to ensure that you have
done an extensive investigation into all possible causes and that you have also
reviewed all data o be true & accurate and that you have not over looked or
ignored pertinent information. Information like where is the silica really coming
from? What impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean
have on all the air monitoring data?

The APCD is very transparent in their bias foward the off-roading community.
This is public land for ALL to enjoy, that includes bird watchers, fishermen and
off-roaders. I also find it very concerning that you continue to take away things
that bring money and work into these communities and yet are constantly looking
for more funding.

The problem did not occur until the Guadalupe dunes were closed down and the
trees were removed on the mesa.

As a resident of the State of California and the County of San Luis Obispo and a
tax payer I demand that you answer these questions.

Diane Martinez
mrs-tank@hotmail.com
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